
 
 

 
Morro Bay, CA 93442 
 
November 13, 2022 
 
Donn Howell 
President, Board of Directors 
Cambria Community Services District 
1316 Tamsen Street, Suite 201 
Cambria CA 93428 
 
Dear President Howell,  
  
Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my role as General Manager.  My last day 
with the Cambria Community Services District will be Tuesday, November 15, 2022. 
 
I recently became engaged and will be relocating to the Santa Barbara, California area.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the knowledge and experience I have gained 
by working with you, the Board, and staff at the District.  I am very grateful for the time I have 
spent on our team and the professional relationships I’ve built.  It’s been a pleasure working for 
you, and I hope our paths will cross again in the future.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
John F. Weigold, IV 
 
 




